
From: Cameron Smith on behalf of DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
To: Russell Hand
Subject: FW: Waterloo Over Station Development
Date: Tuesday, 1 December 2020 7:57:44 AM

 
 
Cameron Smith
Assistant Manager, Complaints

Corporate Governance | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 02 9274 6101  |  E cameron.smith@planning.nsw.gov.au 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, Parramatta, NSW 2150.
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Country which always
was and always will be Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land and waters,
and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging. We are committed to providing places in
which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically through thoughtful and collaborative
approaches to our work.
 

From:  
Sent: Monday, 30 November 2020 11:35 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Waterloo Over Station Development
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
 
I live directly opposite this project.
 
Superb giant trees in Cope Street and  throughout the Waterloo Estate are full of native wildlife.
Their preservation is crucial. 21st century planning could build around them.
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